
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

TELUS employees covered by PART B –  
TELECOMMUNICATION WORKERS BENEFIT PLAN 

 
Effective October 1, 2006 there will be a change to the insurance carrier used by the TW Benefit 
Plan to provide PART B benefits. As of this date, the TW Benefit Plan will no longer be using 
Great West Life. The new life insurance carrier will be BC Life & Casualty. 
 
Effective October 1, 2006 Survivor Income Benefits will also no longer be administered by 
Great West Life. As of this date the Benefit Plan administration office will be processing all SIB 
claims and issue cheques to the beneficiaries. 
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